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I oppose the proposal to eliminate mail-in voting in Oregon. 

  

The current system is incredibly convenient and gives voters the ability to properly 

research candidates/ballot measures on their own time. Right now it costs Oregon 

voters less time and money to exercise their right to vote than nearly every other 

state in the country. On the flip side, states that only allow in person voting cost 

voters more time and money as well as disenfranchise those who are unable to be 

physically present on the day of an election.  

 

This proposal seems to do nothing but waste Oregon's resources overhauling a 

system that is not only working, but working incredibly well.  


